IMPORTANT INFORMATION:

You are receiving this message because you are registered for electronic filing as a party representing
yourself.

The United States District Court for the Western District of Missouri is planning to implement NextGen
CM/ECF beginning April 20, 2018 at 3:00 pm. CM/ECF will be unavailable from that time until April 23,
2018 at 8:00 am. Instructions for filings with a deadline or emergency filings will be provided on our
website at www.mow.uscourts.gov.

NextGen CM/ECF includes Central Sign-On functionality. Central Sign-On is a new feature that links your
CM/ECF filing account to your PACER account. Once the court upgrades in April, you will perform a one
time link between your current CM/ECF filing account and your (upgraded) PACER account. After that,
you will always log in with your PACER account.

If you don't already have a PACER account, you must register for one prior to April 23, 2018. If your
PACER account was established prior to August 2014, you must upgrade it.

Click here for instructions or visit our website at www.mow.uscourts.gov/attorney/nextgen-cmecf.
For questions or additional information, call the clerk's office:

Kansas City - 816-512-5055

Springfield - 417-225-7700

Jefferson City - 573-556-7563 or 573-556-7562

Thank you,

US District Court - Western District of Missouri



